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Recommendation
It is recommended by the City Attorney’s 
Office that the Council, by resolution, 
terminate the Proclamation of Existence of a 
Local Emergency, first proclaimed on October 
9, 2017 and extended since that time, 
relating to the 2017 wildfires.
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Summary

Staff recommends that Council, by resolution, 
terminate the City’s Proclamation of Local 
Emergency due to the 2017 wildfires. Although 
recovery and response efforts are still on-going, 
the City has reached a point in its work where 
the extraordinary powers and procedures 
available under the emergency proclamations 
are no longer necessary. 
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QUESTIONS?  
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